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                       October 24, 2011
           
                               
Senator Howard Walker      
P.O. Box 30036 
Lansing, MI 48909-7536 
SenHWalker@senate.michigan.gov 
     
Subject:  Encouraging your support of road-end, inland lake access legislation 
 

Three Lakes Association (Torch Lake, Lake Bellaire, and Clam Lake) strongly supports 
legislation to codify Michigan Supreme Court’s Jacob decision, which addresses road-end 
access to inland lakes.  Based on recent conversations with lake association colleagues 
from Higgins Lake, we understand that such legislation is expected to be sponsored and 
introduced this week by Senator Mike Kowall.   
 

We urge your support of this legislation, and if you are so inclined, we would applaud your 
co-sponsorship of this proposed legislation.   
 

Three Lakes Association has about 500 family members and is dedicated to the protection 
of water quality and environmental education.  
 
 
    Sincerely, 
     
 
             
     
    Dean Branson, President 
    Tel: 231-544-2700  
    Email: deanbranson@torchlake.com  
 
 
Cc:    Norton Bretz, TLA Executive Director, bretz@torchlake.com  

Senator Mike Kowall, SenMKowall@senate.michigan.gov 
            Pat Springsted, Higgins Lake Association, patnemo01@cs.com 
 
 


